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I am strongly opposed to this bill specifically for the reason that a serviceman of age 

can be expected to use a firearm to defend the country and then be denied the ability 

to protect himself at home with a firearm. And although service members are trained 

on proper use of a firearm, the issues we are attempting to address with gun control 

laws aren't a matter of proficiency with a firearm but rather an issue of mental 

capacity to do harm to a stranger. Therefore I stand opposed to this bill.  


